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1 Introduction 

1.1 This Flood Risk and Drainage Statement of Common Ground has been agreed 

between Kriston Harvey of Rodgers Leask Limited on behalf of the appellant, Hallam 

Land Management Ltd ("the Appellant") and Oliver Singleton on behalf of Sheffield 

City Council Lead Local Flood Authority ("the Council") in respect of the appeal 

related to "Land at Junction with Carr Road and Hollin Busk Lane, Sheffield, S36 

1 GH" (Sheffield City Council Planning Reference: 17/04673/OUT). 

1.2 The purpose of this Flood Risk and Drainage Statement of Common Ground is to 

inform the Inspector and other parties about the areas of agreement relating to 

flood risk and drainage matters between the Appellant and the Council on the 

appeal submission for the development of up to 85 dwellings. Unless stated 

otherwise, all of the content of this document is agreed. 
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